
KINGSTON ESTATE 

PROJECT GROUP INVITATION  

 

Kingston Estate Project Group 

Meeting No.1—meet the design 

team 
 

We would like to invite you to a drop-in to meet the  

design team.  Although this is a Project Group meeting  

for members who have already signed up;  it s also an 

opportunity for residents who were unable to attend the 

drop-in session on 8th October to have an opportunity 

to get involved and  consider joining the Project Group. 

 

Due to Covid 19 restrictions we are still unable to 

hold face to face meetings and the drop-in will  

therefore be held via Zoom.  

 

Tuesday  15 December between 6.00 pm –7.30 pm  

 

What is involved in being part of 

the NHPG? 

By being involved you will: 

 Have a genuine say in how the 

scheme will develop 

 Influence how the scheme fits in with 

the existing estate 

 Get involved in your local community 

and meet new people 

 Learn about architecture, design and 

the planning policy process 

How will the meetings take 

place? 
For the foreseeable future we are adapting 

the way we consult to remove unnecessary 

social contact. We will agree with you the 

best way to hold the meetings. 

 Please confirm that you will attend 

 Please contact the Project Officer on the                

details provided below no later than to confirm that 

you will attend: 

15 December2020 

NHDTPhase5consultation@southwark.gov.uk 

Khang Le 

Tel: 07395 854 757 

Please note that further information will be availa-

ble on the consultation hub  

www.southwark.gov.uk/kingstonestateproposedhomes   

mailto:NHDTPhase5consultation@southwark.gov.uk
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/pynfoldsestateproposedhomes

